
February 10, 2014

MPSD Parents and Guardians,

The safety of your child is the Meridian Public School District’s number one priority.  When the threat of inclement 
weather arises, we try to take all precautions necessary to ensure that no student will be in danger traveling to or 
from school. 

Due to the inclement weather that we experienced on January 28-30, 2014, the Meridian Public School District 
decided to cancel school for those days. Due to the cancellations, students will have to make up those days to 
ensure that we reach the number of schools days that the state requires. 

The make-up days will be on Monday, February 17, 2014 which was previously scheduled as President’s Day 
Holiday; Monday, April 21, 2014 which was previously scheduled as Spring Recess; and Friday, May 23, 2014 
which was previously scheduled to be the first day of summer break.

If you have any questions concerning the weather make up days, please contact your child’s school.

Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to serve your child!

Sincerely,

Dr. Taylor


